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Walter, Penny

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Michael Sigrist - In Support for Housing Accelerator Fund Initiatives - 

CK 750-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 10:00 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Michael Sigrist ‐ In Support for Housing Accelerator Fund Initiatives ‐ CK 750‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Tuesday, June 18, 2024 ‐ 09:51 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: He/him/his 

First Name: Michael 

Last Name: Sigrist 

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name:  

Phone Number :  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Albert Ave 
Ward: Ward 6 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 
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What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Housing Accelerator Fund 

Comments: 
I support the changes proposed by the HAF. Allowing up to for units per lot and the proposed changes to residential 
areas including the transit corridor and BRT stations will provide better more accessible and affordable housing 
options across our city. The increased density will make our city more sustainable, reduce personal vehicle use, 
increase transit and active transportation, and provide higher density to support local businesses. 
 
I also believe more garden suites and MUH units on corner lots facing side streets combined with more people using 
the streets as active users will make our communities safer, and provide for better longterm sustainable growth that 
our city needs. Please vote to support the HAF changes.  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




